
CRA Newsletter, 1/22/2018 

  
Intent to Return 
       On Friday this week, 1-26-2018, watch for a form coming home with your child in 
their backpack - an “Intent to Return” form will be given to every child.  This needs to 
be filled out by a parent and returned to CRA by Wednesday, January 31 – it is your 
declaration to us, informing us whether or not your child/children will be returning to 
CRA for the 2018-2019 school year.  We need to have one form returned per family 
with all your CRA student’s names listed on the form.  (If you receive more than one, 
disregard the extras.  But please return at least one form to the school.)  
       There is also a place on the form for you to add students that don’t currently 
attend CRA but would like to do so.  It is especially important that Kindergarten age 
students are added to this form – Kindergarten siblings are given priority to attend 
CRA before new lottery applicants are invited, so please remember to add your 5 year 
old to the form for Kindergarten.  (State law requires that children turn 5 years old 
before September 1st in order to attend Kindergarten in 2018-2019.)  You may also list 
additional siblings that will be in 1st-6th grade next year, but those siblings are not 
guaranteed enrollment at CRA.  1st-6th grade siblings are invited as openings become 
available in the desired grade.   
  
Bank Day on Wednesday 

Reminder Washington Federal will be at Canyon Rim Academy on Wednesday January 24th 
during the lunch hour. 
Open an account for $5.00 and Washington Federal will add $5.00. Make a deposit every other 
Wednesday.  Start Saving for your Future Now!! 

  
Student Absences 

Just a reminder…if your student is going to be absent from school, please contact the 

office and let us know.  You may email dstevens@canyonrimacademy.org or 

sabraham@canyonrimacademy.org.  You may also call the office, 801-474-2066 or 

report the absence through the quicklinks section under the “Excuse Student” tab.  We 

appreciate knowing the reason for the absence, but want to remind you that not all 

reasons for absences are excused.  Under the Attendance Policy (listed on our website), 

the following constitute an excused absence: 

a) an illness  
b) a death of a family member or close friend 

c) a documented medical appointment 

d) a family emergency 

e) an approved school activity 

f) a preapproved family activity or travel 
g) an absence permitted by an individualized education program or accommodation plan, 

developed pursuant to relevant law. The Principal has the discretion to consider other 
absences as "valid” excuses.    

  
REGISTRATION/OPEN HOUSE for CANYON PREP ACADEMY PRESCHOOL 

The 4 day Preschool program Registration/Open House for 2018-2019 will be held THIS Friday, 
January 26th, 8:15 - 10:00am at Canyon Rim Academy in Room 3.  Children must be 4 yrs. old 
before Sept. 1st in order to be eligible.   
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Applications will be available at the Open House and are also available on our website under 
the Calendar and “Programs” section.  You may fill them out ahead of time, but applications will 
not be accepted until Jan. 26th.   
     Preschool information: 
Class time: 8:30-11:15 a.m., Monday-Thursday  
Tuition: $225.00 per month  
Registration Fee: $35.00 

More information is available on the website.  
-Applications are not part of the CRA school lottery.  Pre-school applications are taken on a first 
come basis.              
  
CALENDAR 
Thursday, January 25:            6th Grade Registration for Junior High, 1:05-1:45 
                                                5th Grade Registration for Wasatch Jr. High only, 1:50-2:30  
                                                Parents are invited and encouraged to attend! 
Friday, January 26:                 CPA Preschool Registration, 8:15-10:00 am, Room 3 
Friday, February 2:                  Perspectives Art Entries Due 
  
  
  
  
 


